
April 13, 2020 
 
Caring for Our Frontline Health Workers 
 
Now, more than ever, health workers need our support. As COVID-19 continues to spread, they’re 
on the front lines at this very moment putting themselves at risk to stop this pandemic.  
 
The Samling Group continues to support frontline health workers with much-needed medical 
supplies. On April 13, 2020, we delivered six large carton boxes of surgical masks as well as 
disinfectants to the Marudi Hospital. A second batch of surgical masks will be delivered upon 
arrival within the month.  
 
Following on with our earlier contribution of a PCR machine, lab equipment and other medical 
supplies to Miri Hospital, Samling delivered the second batch of medical supplies consisting of 50 
large carton boxes of surgical masks to Miri Hospital. We are expecting further medical supplies 
to arrive in the next couple of weeks. Further donation of medical supplies will be made to other 
recipient hospitals.   
 
Samling stands in unity with the Sarawak State Government in our fight against Covid-19. We are 
committed to support health workers with what they urgently need to stop this pandemic and to 
continue providing essential services for families and communities. 
 

 
 



 
 


